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Senses of Cinema is concerned that the Industry & Cultural Development programs have been subsumed under the umbrella of Marketing, Promotion and Support. This does not afford sufficient recognition of the critical role cultural organisations play in developing the Australian screen industry and enabling audiences to connect with content. Screen Australia’s Cultural Development programs require an adequate profile and greater resourcing in order to more effectively support audience engagement. This will thereby create an environment in which high quality local content can flourish. Cultural Development should be a separate program area.
Senses of Cinema would encourage Screen Australia to move away from arms-length funding and work towards greater collaboration between the Agency and its supported organisations. The Agency should also endorse, and provide support for, its cultural development stakeholders to collaborate. Senses of Cinema already achieves many of Screen Australia’s broader goals of supporting local industry and actively engaging audiences with screen content. The journal encourages a vibrant, critical screen culture, promoting an environment in which local and international screen content can flourish in its global context. It has successfully built a strong global audience and is therefore in a powerful position to support Screen Australia to influence audiences. Senses of Cinema would seek to work meaningfully with the Agency to achieve its wider aims in the future. 
Senses of Cinema would strenuously discourage Screen Australia from adopting the AFC’s past practice of enforcing local content quotas on supported activities. These constrain both quality and creativity. Senses of Cinema strives to present a uniquely Australian perspective on contemporary global cinema, locating Australian culture in its international context. It is more effectively able to explore contemporary local issues if a qualitative assessment process is undertaken.
Finally, Senses of Cinema recommends that all funding recipients with a history of demonstrated success be supported with indexed triennial funding and required to report on a twice-yearly basis only. The imposition of onerous administrative burdens, such as annual funding applications and quarterly reporting, hampers the ability of small organisations to accomplish the goals they are supported to achieve. 
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